
 

 
  

Request for Supersede  
 

 

 

TO: Federal Communication Commission 

 

 

Please kindly be notified that we,          China Hualu Group Co., Ltd                     
herein request to supersede     Test Report & MPE Report   on the FCC 
website of FCC ID: YLZ-U15A  for the following reason: 
  
1. Made a mistake on the nominal gain. 

 
The correct gain of the PCB antenna is 2.0dBi but not 1.0dBi (based on we just 
found the typo in the report). 
There’s no software / hardware change in design, circuitry and construction except 
for nominal gain value correction. 
 

 
Please kindly permit it. 
 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

            
 

Name / Title: Che YongJin 
Company: China Hualu Group Co., Ltd 
Tel: 86 0411 84790599 
Fax: 86 0411 84790944 
Email: cheyj@hualu.com.cn 


